

Director

Bill Haywood

276-698-4987

Co-Director

Wesley Simons

423-512-0550

Dean of Students

Jeff Johnson

423-220-0393

Dean of Instructors

Tim Phillips

423-741-3579

II Timothy 2:2

And the things that thou hast heard of me among many witnesses, the same commit thou to faithful men, who shall be able to teach others also.

TRI-CITIES SCHOOL OF PREACHING AND CHRISTIAN DEVELOPMENT

1162 HWY. 91, ELIZABETHTON TN. 37643

423-474-2622

Jeff Johnson 127 Oak Drive Unicoi Tn. 37643 423-220-0393

Dear Brethren,

Hope all is well. We hope and pray that everyone had a safe and enjoyable Thanksgiving holiday. We visited Sherry's brothers in Southern Middle Tennessee. It was nice to see them again. Now that Thanksgiving is over we all must prepare for the next upcoming Holiday. We will not be traveling this next holiday. We get to stay home.

Everyone at the school is doing fine. I have sent with this letter a flyer for the next quarter long distance learning classes. The Ladies class will be taught on Tuesday nights 7-9 EST and the "Open to All" class will be taught on Thursday nights from 7-9 EST. The ladies class will be the book of Luke and the "Open to All" class will be Bible Geography. The classes will start January 30 – April 6. If you have any questions about enrolling or the classes, please feel free to call me (423-220-0393) or the school at 423-474-2622. To sign up for the classes just email us at: tcsopchristiandevelopment@gmail.com. There is no cost for these classes. Just a couple hours a week of your time.

We want to thank you for all the support that you send to us while laboring here at the school. Without your support this school and work would not be possible. You are an answer to all of our prayers and may God continue to bless you.

In His Service Jeff Johnson